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REV
A- 17.12.12- Revised windows
B- 14.01.13- Revised ground line
C- 25.02.15- Windows revised
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No. 39

Existing timber cladding,
windows, facia boards and

other timber elements to be
redecorated to be consistent

with other facades in the
group, as approved under
application 2013/0824/P

Aluminium framed, double
glazed doors

Infill of former garage door
opening to be timber clad

with pedestrian door in style
consistent with other garage

doors in the group, as
approved under application

2013/0824/P

Aluminium framed, double
glazed windows

Existing timber cladding, 
windows, facia boards and 
other timber elements to be 
redecorated to be consistent 
with other facades in the 
group, as approved under 
application 2013/0824/P

Aluminium framed, 
double glazed doors

Infill of former garage door 
opening to be timber clad 
with pedestrian door in style 
consistent with other garage 
doors in the group, as 
approved under application 
2013/0824/P

Aluminium framed, double 
glazed windows

Basement level as approved 
under application 
2013/0824/P

Basement level as approved
under application

2013/0824/P

37 Rudall Crescent

39 Rudall Crescent

Light well

Light well

Replacement brickwork to 
piers to match existing

Replacement painted timber 
cladding to match existing

Replacement painted timber
cladding to match existing

Replacement brickwork to
piers to match existing




